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28 January 2005

Dear Sir/Madam,

My narmne is Sarah Smith and | am a resident of Mt Larcom. | am currently in my
second year of teaching at the Gladstone, Central Queensiand University. | am
writing this letter to join forces with all of the Mt Larcom residents to express my
grave concemns on the state of the "proposed™ water increase prices.

| am employed part time at the Mt Larcom Cafe, this job not only substitutes my
yeaming to fulfill my dream of becoming a teacher, which apparently the
government are also crying out for, but also to help me get through every day
living.

With the proposed water increase my employers most detinitely would have to
cut back on staff, which leaves me left out in the open wondering. | rely on this
job and | feel injustice is being done to all our community.

! five with my parents in Mt Larcom and with them paying for my uni fees up
front, | don™t know how they could contemnplate this extra burden. | hope this
letter and all my community letters open your eyes to see that we are the smali
fish in the big pond. Don’t let this happen.

Yours sincerely,

A. At
Sarah Smith.



